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Ref: ISA/CIR/2024-2025/60                                   Date: 15/01/2025                                     

Dear Parent(s), 

Greetings! 
 

Please note the following: - 

 

1. Open House for Grade 12 will be held on Wednesday, 22/01/2025 from 11.30 a.m to 1.30 p.m after the Pre-

Board Examination scheduled for that day.  

2. Evaluated answer scripts will be shown to the parents/students by their class teachers during the Open House. 

3. You are requested to attend the Open House and meet the concerned class teacher (s) to check your ward/s 

performance. 

4. You are reminded that the pending fees up to January 2025 should be cleared before the Open House, failing 

which your ward/s answer scripts will be withheld. If you have already paid all the dues, kindly ignore this 

reminder. 

5. For all such parents who are paying the fees online, please make the payment at least two or three working days 

before the Open House for the school to get the intimation from the bank. 

  

Thanking you for your cooperation  

Yours faithfully  

 

 

 

Dr.Mohd Iqbal Ahmed 

Director (Admin) 

 


